
 

 

 

Buenos Aires, July 3, 2018 

 

The company hereby certifies that Ms. MICHELLE M. WOLFSON reviewed 

the original English version of the attached document entitled “Unresolved 

issues in the prophylaxis of bacterial infections in patients with cirrhosis” 

to the best of his/her ability.  The company confirms that Ms. MICHELLE 

M. WOLFSON is an US native speaker. 
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